
 

July 9, 2013 

 

Deputy Chief Perault 

MIT Campus Police 

301 Vassar Street 

Cambridge, MA  02139 

Dear Deputy Chief Perault: 

I am writing on behalf of the MIT Sloan Boston Alumni Association to advise you of a $2500 contribution 

that has been made to the Sean A. Collier Memorial Fund to honor his memory.  As the local MIT Sloan 

Alumni organization, we want to express our deepest sympathies to his fellow MIT Campus Police 

Officers, as well as to his family.  Our heart goes out to you. 

The MIT Campus Police keep the campus a safe place for all of us, during our events, and as we go about 

our daily activities and even when we visit the campus many years after we have graduated. 

We honor the memory of Sean Collier and mourn the senseless circumstances surrounding his death.   

We are grateful that we can make this contribution in his memory. 

 

 

Audrey Daum, SM ‘88 
Board Member, MIT Sloan Boston Alumni Association 
 

 
 
Dave Harelick, MBA ‘02 
President, MIT Sloan Boston Alumni Association  
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